
 
YOU’RE INVITED TO A COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSE

Minden Transformer Station Expansion Project

Much of Hydro One’s transmission system was built in the 1950s and is in need of investment. That’s why  
in mid-June 2019, we will start work to expand the Minden Transformer Station (TS). Once complete, this 
expansion will provide much needed electrical capacity for the Minden and Haliburton areas. The station  
is located on Haliburton County Rd 21 in Minden Hills. Investments in the system today will help protect  
the public, ensure reliability and offset far more costly work in the future.  

What’s happened so far?  
• Last summer, a fire at our Minden TS destroyed one of two transformers. Hydro One was able to restore power  

within a few hours to the 20,000 people affected by a power outage.   
• A temporary replacement transformer was installed until the new transformer could be installed.
 
What’s included in the expansion?  
• Installation of the new T1 transformer in its permanent location on the northwest side of the station.
• Tree removal on Hydro One’s property and extension of the station’s fence by approximately 0.28 hectare.  
• Installation of the new T2 transformers and associated equipment.
• Installation of two (2) new buildings which will house critical electrical communication equipment.
• The removal of the old T2 transformer and associated equipment.

Project Timeline:  
This work is expected to start in mid-June 2019 and be completed by March 2021. The removal of the T2 
transformer will be completed by August 2021.

To learn more about this project, we encourage you to drop in at our Community Open House:

Tuesday, April 16, 2019
5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.
Royal Canadian Legion
12847 ON-35 
Minden, ON K0M 2K0

Members of our team will be available to discuss the project, schedule and what you can expect when 
construction is occurring. We encourage you to attend and provide your input, ask questions and meet our team.

Keep in touch  
If you would like more information about the project or have any questions,  
please contact us:
Community Relations 
Phone: 416-345-6799
Email: Community.Relations@HydroOne.com
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